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Keller High School Band 
Parent Pick-Up for Away Games and Marching Competitions 

 

On return to the high school from away football games and competitions, the band semi trailers, 
trucks, and buses must be able to enter the school parking lots. To expedite this process, we require all 
cars to be clear of the circle drive and senior parking lot so as not to impede the path of the trailer or 
buses. Please park in a spot in the front of the school or across the street in the stadium parking lot. It 
is important to note that students will not be released from the buses until the trailer has been parked 
and unloaded. 

Band trailer and student buses will wait on Pate Orr Road until the circle drive and senior parking lot 
have been cleared. Please help us get our kids home as quickly as possible by following this zero 
tolerance policy. Law enforcement will be on standby to help us clear the parking lots if necessary. 


